
To Whom it May Concern 
 
I am writing to in regards to the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 
 
My interest in support of the above mentioned Bill is on personal grounds.   
 
Not only am I concerned about the environment within Australia but I am also concerned about the 
environment around the world.  I am only one person but I would like to have the choice to choose the 
products I buy and to know exactly what is in them.   
 
I believe the above Bill should be passed so people can make informed choices and decide whether or not 
the support the production of palm oil.  I for one won’t be purchasing palm oil products. 
 
Regards 
 
Emma O’Brien 


